
Buddy Poppy/National Home Program 2020-2021 January General 

Orders 

Judy Williamson-Department Chairman 

303 E Sinclair St 

Ft. Branch, IN 47648 

812-664-1847 

judyablock@hotmail.com or jwilliamson@etfcu.org 

Remember to report everything you do. Not just what is asked on the report form.  

Buddy Poppy & National Home For Children 

Happy New Year!!!  

I am a little disappointed. I still have about 25 % of the Auxiliaries that have not 

sent reports in. I know with Covid-19 many things are hard to do. Do you ready 

these guild sheets at your meetings? If so, report that.  

I hope you have gotten create and down some type of poppy donation. Did you 

do the Super Doner Board? Did you do a poppy tree? 

1. I hope you have gotten create and down some type of poppy donation. Did 

you do the Super Doner Board? Did you do a poppy  I hope all the districts are 

having poppy contest at their meetings.  

2. Remember there will be a poppy contest at Spring Conference. It is a 

Memorial to our military personal that we have lost.  

3. Have you made any donations to National Home for Children? If so report 

that. How many have become life members?  

4. There will be a raffle table at Spring Conference. I am asking that odd 

auxiliaries in Districts 1-5 to donate an item to the raffle table. Remember 

you can put this on your report.  
  

                              Lets all work together for our Veterans! 

                                          Thank you for all you do! 
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